
	 About:  Orlando LetterBoard Community Inc. 

Welcome to the Orlando LetterBoard Community!   
We are here to  support spelling as a communication 
method for nonspeaking, minimally speaking and 
unreliable speaking individuals.  Methods that we 
support include but are not limited to spelling on any 

letterboard, keyboard and/or computer.  Our mission is to 
provide engaging social and recreational opportunities for 

spellers to meet each other, create friendships and 
experience the fun that Orlando has to offer us together. Additionally we 
provide support for families of spellers for resources and friendship. 

We are a non-profit 501 (c)(3) organization. Donations made to Orlando 
LetterBoard Community (OLBC) assist in covering costs of social and 
recreational events so that our spellers, their families and their 
Communication Regulation Partners (CRPs) can go to our planned events for 
free or minimal cost. 

We are building a following of spellers of all ages in the Orlando area. No 
matter where you are in your spelling journey, you are welcome to be a part 
of OLBC.  We are not in a hurry to grow too fast.  We are of the mindset that 
“slow and steady” is the way to build OLBC and OLBC friendships.  When our 
community is ready, we are here.  

Please consider making a tax deductible donation to help us keep our 
events free for spellers and accessible to families and CRPs.    

We accept the following forms of donations:   
Zelle:        OLBCInc@gmail.com  
Venmo:    @OLBCInc  

We also accept checks made payable to: 
Orlando LetterBoard Community Inc 
13506 Summerport Village Parkway 
Suite 762 
Windermere FL 34786 

Follow us on FaceBook and please reach out with any 
questions, comments. Contact us at OLBCInc@gmail.com 
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